Gifted Program Review Update — 6/2/14

On Friday, May 30, 2014 all parents who have participated in
any of the previous meetings regarding the GPR process were
invited to a meeting in which current progress on the
recommendations were presented. The PowerPoint and

handouts are pasted on this site.



